To whom it may concern, 11" June 2013

Fabrizio Benedetti and his team have been contracted over the past year and a half
to varnish the exterior bright work on the 76 Meter M.Y Northern Star. The first
time I had asked Fabrizio to varnish, he had over 160 mts of cap rails to work on, he
_=Ayas able to [ay tAree coats on in two weeks this was including stripping
approximately 40 meters and building up 8 coats, Also I had asked his team to
rernove the rubber in between the butt joints so we could build up the varnish in the

joints.
Fabrizio and his team were able to complete the work to a very high standard

Fabrizio is very meticulous about the finish and will not leave the job to it is to his

satisfaction.

One thing the crew and I noticed was how clean they kept the boat, everyday
Fabrizio would get his team to go around and make sure the decks were clean of
rubbish and dust also making sure all areas were protected properly before starting.

Another advantage is Fabrizio is a professional carpenter, The Benedetti family
have a large workshop in Porto Santo Stefano, Tuscany, Italy where they can
produce high quality items and ship worldwide.

I Rob Maguire would have no problem recommending Fabrizio Benedetti and wish
nim all the best for the future.

Kind Regards

Rob Maguire

Cpt: Northern Star

rmaguire@my-ns.oryg




